
 
 

Bellevue High School Track & Field 
Booster Club Registration Form 

 
The BHS Track & Field Booster Club is a volunteer-run group established to support the 
coaches and athletes, foster team spirit and promote BHS T&F within the school and  
community.  While membership in the Booster Club is voluntary, the BHS Track and Field Team 
cannot function without your support.  Thank you for your participation! 
 
Annual expenses that the Booster Club has either paid for completely or helped defray in 
past years, include: 
 Meet expenses 
 Timing software, cameras, laptop 
 Invitational entry fees 
 Team dinners 
 Banquet overhead and planning 

 Subsidize banquet meals for 
athletes and coaches 

 Athlete participation scholarships 
 Year-end gifts for coaches and 

seniors 
 

The Booster Club gets no monetary support from the ASB budget. This is our only 
fundraiser – Our membership drive!  There will be no concessions fundraising this year 
because there is no Bellevue Invite!  In the past, that event raised thousands of dollars for us 
each year.    
 

Booster Club Membership is suggested at $100 per athlete.  Donations are tax deductible. 
Additional donations are always appreciated, and will be put to good use! 

 
Questions? Call or email Terri Forsberg at 425-922-2310 or terriforsberg@mac.com. 

 
Complete the next page and mail with your check made out to “BHS Track & Field 
Boosters” to: 

 
Jeff Forsberg 
C/O NAI-PSP 
600 108th Avenue NE, Suite 340 
Bellevue, WA 98004 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Bellevue High School Track and Field Booster Club Registration Form 

 
Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: __________________________Email(s): _______________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Runner(s): __________________________Class: _____________________________ 
 

Amount Enclosed: $_________________ 
 
 
Tax ID # 27-3664398 
 
 
 

Thanks so much for your financial support! 
Your athlete will appreciate your involvement, as will our wonderful coaches.   

They are the BEST! 
 

 


